


 

 

 

 

25 Sept 2020 

Mayor and Councillors  

Re: Third Avenue United Church 

The Saskatoon Heritage Society is distressed to learn of the situation regarding 3rd Avenue 
United Church. The church is an iconic structure in downtown Saskatoon, deserving of its status 
as a designated heritage property. It is crucial that the building be kept in good repair, so that 
no damage occurs to the integrity of the structure.  

We urge City Council to help in any way possible, specifically by releasing funds to help in the 
repair of the roof.  

Sincerely,  

Peggy Sarjeant  

President  


